
  

This term’s Power 

of Reading book 

is‘The Lonely 

Beast’. 

 

 

What a Wonderful 

world – Continents 

and Oceans

This term in Maths we will be 

covering the following:- 

 

 

 

In the Autumn term we 

will be looking at – 

‘Chosen People’ and 

‘Mysteries’.

We will be studying  

‘Living Things and 

Their Habitats’ and 

‘Uses of Everyday 

Materials’ in Science 

this term.



 

• Homework is set on MyMaths 

and Purple Mash platforms on a 

Monday and should be 

completed by the following 

Monday.  

• Children ’s reading books will 

be changed on a Tuesday. 

 • Spellings this year will be 

uploaded onto Seesaw every 

Monday and tested the following 

Friday.  

• PE is on a Wednesday and a 

Thursday. The children should 

come to school on these days in 

their PE kit.  

• Please provide your child with 

labelled glue stick. These can be 

Class Teachers – Miss Pateman and Mrs Benbow 

Year 2 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 

2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Year 2! I 

hope you all had a lovely 

summer break.  Year 2 

will be taught this year 

by Miss Pateman on 

Monday to Thursday and 

Mrs Benbow on a Friday. 

We look forward to 

getting to know the 

children better and 

meeting you all soon. If 

you have any questions 

or concerns, please feel 

free to speak to us. 

Miss Pateman and Mrs 

Benbow 
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